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Fort Drum Invites Community Members to Join Tour  

FORT DRUM, N.Y. – Fort Drum officials invite the public to participate in the Around and 
About Fort Drum Tour on Tuesday, April 29.  

The tour will offer participants a look at sites of historical significance around the 
installation, exploring our shared past. Participants will also learn more about the 
10th Mountain Division’s current training as well as how Fort Drum is looking to the future 
here in the North Country.  

The tour will begin at the 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum Museum at 10 a.m., 
returning participants to their vehicles by 3 p.m. at the museum parking lot. Attendees 
should be prepared to provide their own lunch and wear shoes and clothing appropriate for 
walking in outdoor conditions.  

Seating is limited and pre-registration is required. For more information or to register, 
email fortdrumpao@gmail.com not later than April 21.  

###  

For further information regarding this release, contact Fort Drum Public Affairs 
at katherine.e.wright12.civ@army.mil  
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